
PE Footwear Information 
 

One pair of trainers and a pair of moulded stud boots will be sufficient for all sports that your son will 

take part in at Northampton School for Boys. 

 

Trainers 

 

One 'normal' pair of trainers will be fine AVOID astroturf shoes as they cannot be 

worn indoors 

 

                               

 

 

Boots: 

 

One pair of moulded stud boots will be fine for outdoor sports on all surfaces.  See left-hand 

imagine below: 

 

Moulded stud boots are recommended AVOID rugby boots unless your son 

plays this regularly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your son plays football or rugby regularly and is likely to continue this in our extra-

curricular groups, additional footwear relating to their particular sport may be required.  If 

this is the case, for rugby on the grass and football on the 3G, we recommend the students 

wear rugby/football boots.  If your son is not a rugby player, you should avoid buying rugby 

boots as these are generally heavy and have oversized studs.   

 


